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MINUTES- AS AMENDED 3/17/15 
 CLARK COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES 
ATTENDANCE ZONE ADVISORY COMMISSION 

GORDON MCCAW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL, CAFETERIA 
330 TIN STREET, HENDERSON, NV 89015 

 
January 15, 2015                                      6:03 p.m. 
 

Members Present       Members Absent 
Albert Delgado        Brian Krall 
Anna Slighting        Zan Hyer 
Nicole Benson        Shari Lyman 
Natalie Carter         Lois Mack 
Cyndy Mahoney        Mike Malone 
Marisol Montoya-Herrera           
Becky Nielson 
Tara Raines  
Lori Walker  
 
Demographics, Zoning & GIS 
Rick Baldwin, Director II 
Steve Burda, Coordinator III 
Tony Weis, Coordinator II 
  
Transportation 
Ray Negrete, GIS Coordinator III  
 
Trustee Patrice Tew, Board of School Trustees Liaison to AZAC  
 
FLAG SALUTE 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
Two parents of students at Frias Elementary School spoke against moving students from Frias Elementary 
School to Reedom Elementary School. 
 

ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA 
Adoption of the agenda for January 15, 2015. 
Motion:  Tara Raines                   Second: Marisol Montoya-Herrera Vote:  Unanimous 
Brian Krall, Zan Hyer, Shari Lyman, Lois Mack, and Mike Malone were not present to vote. 
 
INTRODUCTIONS 
Rick Baldwin introduced AZAC commissioners and Trustee Patrice Tew.  Mr. Baldwin gave a brief 
presentation of the AZAC rules, regulations and public input process. 
 
 



 

-2- 
AZAC Public Input 

                                                                                                                                                               Minutes 
1-15-15 

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE 
Rick Baldwin reviewed the proposals to adjust the attendance zone boundaries of Gordon McCaw 
Elementary School and Robert L. Taylor Elementary School. 
 
Rick Baldwin called for public input. 
 
Trustee Deanna Wright shared her excitement for the magnet program coming to Henderson. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
None. 
 
Rick Baldwin informed the public AZAC will make their final zoning recommendations to forward to the 
Board of School Trustees at the meeting to be held on Tuesday, January 20, 2015, 9:30 a.m. in the Board 
Room of the Edward Greer Education Center.  Zoning recommendations will be voted upon by the Board of 
School Trustees at the regular board meeting on February 26, 2015, at 4:00 p.m. 
 

MOTION TO AJOURN 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:19 p.m. 
Motion: Zan Hyer Second:  Tara Raines   Vote:  Unanimous 
Brian Krall, Shari Lyman, and Lois Mack were not present to vote. 
 


